
Message of the week
Thank you to all of our families in year 2 who have been supportive with the children for their 
SATS assessments this week. The children have been motivated and have worked really hard, 

we are very proud.

REMINDER: Conduct of Parents on the Playground and on School Site
Children follow the model set by their parents and other adults

I respectfully remind you that all confrontational, aggressive or abusive conduct by adults, 
verbal or physical, whilst on school site will not be tolerated. This includes such behaviour

towards members of the school community, parents, pupils and staff. Parents are expected 
to demonstrate a respectful and considerate approach towards my staff and any breach of 

this will not be tolerated.

We pride ourselves on working with our families for the best interests of the children so please 
allow us to do this.
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Reward Assembly

Attendance:

KS1: 2D - 97% 

KS2: 4CS & 4D - 98% -

Value of the week:  Determination
Reading Cup: 
KS1: 1H – 58%

KS2: 6K – 68%

Homework Heroes:

Keep up the reading 3 times per week!

We are ambitious learners and are

looking for 80% of the class doing their 

best!

Class teachers check weekly and report

to Miss Douglas.

Miss Douglas (our Reading Lead) 

checks the reading records every half 

term and is super impressed to see so 

many lovely comments about what you 

have read.

She is keen to get her librarians together 

to make new plans for the library in the 

next few weeks and will be looking for 

recommendations from you on what 

great reads you have had.

Important dates

Tuesday 18th June- Class photographs

Children to wear full uniform and not 

their P.E kit

Wednesday 19th June- Stay & Play Baby & 
Toddler Group- 8:45 – 10:45-
The Crescent families & Community

Wednesday 19th June- “SUMMER DISCO”
EYFS, Years 1 & 2 – 3:30pm
Years 3,4,5 & 6 – 4:45 – 5:45pm

Please pay via Parent Pay - £4-

includes snack and drink.

Curriculum Corner

The Crescent has a broad and balanced 
curriculum offer through the subjects we 
teach. We value the importance of 
providing children with opportunities for 
enriching learning experiences through 
the‘Pioneer Passport’. Please donate to
support this continuing next year:
https://www.crowdfunder.co.uk/p/pioneer-
pupil-passport

https://www.crowdfunder.co.uk/p/pioneer-pupil-passport


Check out our learning gallery:

Reception- The children have made their own 

“Superhero’s and used the different resources to 
stick and add the features.

Year 1 – In RE were learning about Hinduism. They 

have been looking at different Hindu stories.

Year 3-The children have been looking at the 

fossilisation process this week and created their 

own fossils using dinosaurs and clay.

The Nurture Group- The children were practicing  

good learning and listening on the carpet with Mrs 

Simpson.

Mrs Missons our Art Leader has been updating the 

Art displays around the building to celebrate 
student achievement. 

ELP- In Rainbow class we have been learning 

“half an amount” using objects.

Year 2- Following on from our visit to The 

Florence Nightingale Museum, the children 

have been making lamps

Year 4 – were looking at friction of ice cubes 

coated in different substances such as flour, 

salt and sand!

Year 5- Their current maths working wall-

Looking at number and place value.

Year 6- Chessington Trip-was a summer treat 

enjoyed by all linked to their International 

Primary Topic – science forces.


